
Saturday, August 23, 1952
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dr. Hector P® Garcia
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Doctor:

Due to the urgent press of arrairs at the moment, which
I feel certain you will understand, this will be short.

I heard your talk at Ben Garza Park last evening during
which my manners were criticized relative to the ommission of
"Dr.~ or HM. D." in certain advertising® That advertisement
was prepared by my advertising agent and published without
my having the opportunity of examining the "pro6f" prbr to its
going to press. As rushed as I have been the past few weeks I
am sure you can understand how it is utterly impossible for me to
examine every detail of publicity® However, that is no excuse
for the omissions of title to which you are justly entitled,
accordingly, would you kindly accept my apologies?

If I am elected Sheriff and should you, or the people who
look to your leadership, feel that I might be of assistance,
please do not hesitate to call upon me®

Sincerely yours,

©04*4 9/94-4
Odem Dolan


